
August 11, 2020  Sent Via: e-mail 
jake.schuch@state.co.us 

Jake Schuch, PE 
Project Manager 
Project# NHPP R400-370 (22975) 
jake.schuch@state.co.us 
Colorado Department of Transportation 
10601 W. 10th Street 
Greeley, CO 80634 

RE: Letter of Interest for CM/GC Services for the US 287/SH 40 Passing Lane Project, 
NHPP R400-370 (22975) 

Dear Mr. Schuch: 

SEMA Construction, Inc. (SEMA) appreciates the opportunity to submit our Letter of Interest for Construction 
Management/General Contractor (CMGC) services for the US 287/SH 40 Passing Lane Project for the Colorado 
Department of Transportation (CDOT). Please allow for this letter to serve as our Letter of Interest and a request for a 
Project Briefing per your Request for Letters of Interest dated July 30, 2020. 

The contact person within our firm for all notices and communications regarding this project and the forth coming 
Request for Qualifications is: 

Firm: SEMA Construction, Inc. 

Contact: Larry Walsh, Vice President 
Address: 7353 S. Eagle Street 

Centennial, CO  80112-4223 

Phone:  303.627.2600 
Cell Phone: 720.284.7870 
Fax: 303.627.2626 

E-mail: LWalsh@semaconstruction.com 

We look forward to receiving any announcements or notices regarding a Request for Qualifications for this project. 

Respectfully, 

Larry Walsh 
Vice President 
SEMA Construction, Inc. 
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